
September 29, 2011 

 

Henderson County Board of Education: 

The Athletic Department is requesting permission for overnight trips for the Girls and Boys Golf Teams.  

They will be attending the State Golf Championship in Bowling Green, KY. 

Thank you, 

 

Vivian Tomblin 
Henderson County High School 
Athletic Director 
 
Approved for submission to the BOE 
Kim Marshall, Principal 
9-30-2011 


